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Have Your Say 
On the future delivery of services in Blayney Shire 

and how they will be funded 
 

Do we want to Keep Up, Get Ahead and Back 
Ourselves? 

 
As a community we need to decide how our future services will be funded. Council is 
proposing rate increases for six years of 15% per annum (cumulative) to sustain funding of 
future services and improve the asset shortfall for roads, bridges, parks, recreation facilities, 
buildings and township beautification. 
 
Township and village forums are being held to present funding options so you can have your 
say on the future. Options involve a rate rise of 3.3% and 15%. Further options will also be 
discussed based on independent assessments by the Western Research Institute.  

 

Here’s when and where the forums will be held: 
 

Day & date Time Location Venue 

Tuesday 15/10/13 1.00pm Blayney Blayney Shire Community Centre Church St. Blayney 

Tuesday 15/10/13 5.30pm Carcoar Carcoar School of Arts Icely St. Carcoar 

Wednesday 16/10/13 3.30pm Mandurama Mandurama Public Hall Gold St. Mandurama 

Wednesday 16/10/13 6.30pm Lyndhurst Lyndhurst Soldiers Memorial Hall Russart St. Lyndhurst 

Monday 21/10/13 5.30pm Barry Barry Community Hall Selwyn St. Barry 

Tuesday 22/10/13 6.30pm Millthorpe Millthorpe School of Arts Victoria St. Millthorpe 

Wednesday 23/10/13 3.30pm Newbridge Newbridge Village Hall Three Brothers Rd. Newbridge 

Wednesday 23/10/13 5.30pm Neville Neville Public Hall Carcoar St. Neville 

Thursday 24/10/13 5.30pm Blayney Blayney Shire Community Centre Church St. Blayney 

 
At each forum we will look at the results of the Blayney Shire Services Survey, (if you haven’t 
sent yours back please do so) the township improvement plans and their projects and the 
condition of the Shire’s infrastructure. Funding options will be presented along with associated 
rate increases. You will then have the opportunity to tell us what you want. 
 
Please come along to one of the forums and bring your family and friends. 
 
Regards 
Scott Ferguson 
Mayor  
Blayney Shire Council 

 
 

RSVP  
Let us know which workshop you are coming to 
and how many are coming. 
Email: ourfuture@blayney.nsw.gov.au 
Or call: 02 6368 2104 


